
 
 

Dental Insurance Premium Increase 
 

The Insurance Committee is recommending a 3.5% increase to dental plan premiums 
effective for the upcoming 2025-26 plan year. This recommendation is based on recent claims 
experience, cost trends, and the guidance of our insurance consultant, NIS. 
 
The District plans to continue providing 100% premium coverage for employees eligible for 
this benefit. 
 
 
Dental Insurance Premiums: 
 
2024-25: $99.78 
 
2025-26: $103.27 

 


